
 

 Vice President, Research and Economic Development  

 SUBJECT:  University of South Alabama response to the OMB Memo 20- 26 Federal 
Guidance on Salary and Purchases on Grants through September 30, 2020 

 On June 18

th, The Office of Management and Budget released OMB Memorandum M-20-26, 
Extension of Administrative Relief for Recipients and Applicants of Federal Financial 
Assistance Directly Impacted by the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) due to Loss of Operations. 
This memo gives agencies the authority to extend the salary-charging flexibilities that were 
already included in the April, 2020, OMB Memorandum M-20-17.  However, the University has 
made the decision NOT to allow this flexibility.  Therefore, your salar
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